
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

  

 I strongly encourage you to vote for freedom in our state and vote yes on SB104. I have been a 
host for 4 years in the Beavercreek area and now - without a vote from the people- am required to 
pay additional taxes to the city of Beavercreek. Americans should be free to use their owned 
property as they wish and not hindered needlessly by regulations or licenses that are only put in 
place to get more money from the people-  

 The taxes we pay are overwhelmingly and a hardship- we especially see it being hard on our adult 
children . Please do what is right for the people! Thank you for your time. 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Louise Mohler 

Louis


